
From: Nicole Lehman
To: Scott Krawczuk
Cc: Kyle Hoyle; David Schmitt
Subject: Re: Thompson Contract Amendment_ Renewal
Date: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 5:11:31 PM
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Hi Scott,

Yes we are definitely agreeable to a 2-year extension. Would you like for me to update the
agreement or will you update on your end?

Thank you!

Nicole

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Scott Krawczuk <scott.krawczuk@mysanibel.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 4:51:42 PM
To: Nicole Lehman <nlehman@thompsoncs.net>
Cc: Kyle Hoyle <khoyle@thompsoncs.net>; David Schmitt <David.Schmitt@mysanibel.com>
Subject: RE: Thompson Contract Amendment_ Renewal
 
Nicole:
 
Contract allows for one 2-year extension that takes contract through December 31, 2024.  Is
Thompson acceptable for 2 year extension?  Thompson is able to request CPI increase after year 1 of
extension.  Feel free to call if you would like to discuss.  My plan was to have City attorney draft
extension agreement through December 2024.  Thanks.
 
Scott Krawczuk
City of Sanibel
Deputy Public Works Director
800 Dunlop Road
Sanibel, FL 33957
Office 239-472-6397
Cell 239-770-2554
 
 
 

From: Nicole Lehman <nlehman@thompsoncs.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 4:17 PM
To: Scott Krawczuk <scott.krawczuk@mysanibel.com>
Cc: Kyle Hoyle <khoyle@thompsoncs.net>
Subject: Thompson Contract Amendment_ Renewal
Importance: High
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Hi Scott,
 
As discussed, I have attached an amendment to renew our contract through December 2023. We
have also included a requested modification to our bill rates based on CPI increase which is detailed
within the amendment. As discussed, Thompson is currently working under our contract with FDEM
for all work performed in the City associated with Hurricane Ian. Therefore, this contract
amendment would cover any future activations. I have attached a PDF version as well as a word
version of the agreement in case the City would like to make any changes.
 
We greatly value our relationship with the City and feel honored to extend our contract to support
any future planning or response needs. Please let me know if we can provide any additional
information or if you have any questions.
 
Thank you!
 
Nicole
 
Nicole Lehman
Director of Client Services
(o) 407.792.0018 | (c) 407.756.7589
nscounsell@thompsoncs.net
thompsoncs.net
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